January 29, 1973

Miss Dora McDonald, Secretary
327 01d Post Office Building
56 Forsyth Street, N. W,
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Miss McDonald:

Your wonderful letter of January 26, 1973 has been received and suffice
it to say it is a real serendipity. We joyfully look forward to Sunday, Novem-
ber 11, 1973, to have Congressman Young preach.

Isn't his election a magnificent blessing. God be praised.

Thank you, and God bless you, Congressman Young and his family

With kindest personal regards, I am

Sincerely yours,

Andrew L. Johnson
The Chaplain
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